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Key Stage 2 children now have the opportunity to attend our model-making club on a 
Tuesday lunch time. Those who have sampled it so far have been working together to build 
a variety of vehicles, learning to follow instructions and putting their fine motor skills to the 
test.  

We are planning to provide the option to move on to more difficult kits as skills improve 
and, having seen some of the children working, I don’t expect to have to wait very long 
before we do.  

New members always welcome! 

 

Mr David Woodfine 


